
FRIDAY 11 JUNE 2010 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  
In this issue... 

   
Nominations for President: 2011 – 2014 
Nominations are invited for the office of President for the three year period from 
19 May 2011 until May 2014. Full information and a nomination form can found in 
the members' section of the Faculty website. The closing date is 22 July 2010. 

Please note that to access the members' section of the website, you need to know 
the following information: 

Username: workplace 

Password: health 

 

With best wishes 
 

Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 


